28/07/2024, 09:11

FW: [East Bridgewater MA] Request for Code, Permit And Special Assessments

From: Patrick Franey <PFraney@eastbridgewaterma.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 5:45 PM

To
Subject: RE: [East Bridgewater MA] Request for Code, Permit And Special Assessments (Sent by George David, MLS@stellaripl.com)

We do not have any open permits nor are there any violations due at this time for 320 Bedford St. unit A-6.

Patrick Franey

Building Commissioner

175 Central Street

East Bridgewater, MA 02333
508-378-1607
pfraney@eastbridgewaterma.gov
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